
 

DATE: March 7, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Library Commission 
 
FROM:   Jaime Chew, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Update on Canopy at Woodland Library 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
At the February 2017 meeting City Staff reported that the new canopy was in production and 
would be installed in the next several weeks, weather permitting.  City Staff is happy to report 
that the canopy has been installed!  A picture is included below. 
 

 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
Receive update. 


